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Rehabilitation Work at 554 and 566 Laurel Street
FRANKLIN, VIRGINIA
IFB 2024-01
Queries/Addenda


Please note the new date for queries/addenda for 566 Laurel Street:



           Queries/Addenda: 

                  All questions must be received by 5:00 p.m. on THURSDAY, JANUARY 25, 2024. Addenda 
                  will be issued as necessary by FRIDAY, JANUARY 26, 2024. All requests for additional 
                  work information may be addressed to Kenny Rodgers and Roger Flinchum  at (540) 345-1184
                  krodgers@sercap.org, rflinchum@sercap.org.
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